
NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE SESSION 

TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022 

AT 9:00 AM ELECTRONICALLY VIA  

ZOOM VIDEO CONFERENCING 

 [CLOSED SESSION] 

 

An executive session of the Town of Dune Acres, Town Council was held on Tuesday, March 1 

at 9:00AM electronically via Zoom video conferencing for the purpose described in: 

 

I.C. § 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(9) To discuss a job performance evaluation of individual employees. This 

subdivision does not apply to a discussion of the salary, compensation, or benefits of employees 

during a budget process. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION 

 

The Town Council hereby certifies that it discussed no subject matter in the above-referenced 

executive session other than the subject matter(s) specified in the above copy of the public 

notice. 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

Richard Hawksworth, Council President 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________ 

Paul Woidke, Council Member 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________ 

Alexander Stemer, Council Member 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Jeannette E. Bapst, Clerk-Treasurer 


